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THIRD SUNDAY OF LENT 2016 

Sunday, February 28 

Third Sunday of Lent 
 8:30 BW The Special Intentions of the Parishioners and Friends of St. Rose 
 10:30 CW Paul Henke from Joan Ford 
 12:00 CW Jim OôToole from Frank and Stephanie OôToole 

Monday, February 29 

 12:10 The Special Intention of Mike and Penny McCaffrey from Jane Concannon 
Tuesday, March 1 

 12:10  Paul Gerstner from Carol Ann and Larry Fobiano 
Wednesday, March 2 

 12:10 Robert Goldsberry from the Dwyer Family 
Thursday, March 3 

St. Katharine Drexel, Virgin 

 12:10  Purgatorial Society 
Friday, March 4 

St. Casimir; World Day of Prayer 

 12:10 Zachary Belt and Family from Jack Green 
Saturday, March 5 

 12:10  Leslie J. Meldon from Joan and Mike Brendamour 
 7:00  CW Martha Sawma (Birthday Remembrance) from her children 
Sunday, March 6 

Fourth Sunday of Lent 
 8:30 CW Wayne Gray from Helen Weartz 
 10:30 CW Rosellen Creighton from Carol and Bob Sheil 

 12:00 CW The Special Intentions of the Parishioners and Friends of St. Rose 

Lectors and Lay Distributors for March 5 and 6 
   7:00  Joseph Christmann, Michael Luehrmann, William Russ, Lou Solimine 
   8:30  Tim Elsbrock, Matt Howland, Tom Perrino 
 10:30  Michael Alfieri, Roland Becker, Timothy McMahon, Dennis OôConnor 
 12:00  Jim Condo, Ron Frey, Matt Schwietering 

 

From the Pastorôs Desk 

In the charity of your prayers, please pray for the soul of Joann Haas, 
whose Memorial Mass was on Saturday, February 27.  

You are invited to join Fr. Barry for an 11-day tour of Ireland on October 

18-28, 2016. For more information or for a brochure, please call the parish 

office. 

Lenten Vespers and Choral Concert will be held this Sunday, Febru-

ary 28 at 7:00 p.m. in the chapel of Mount St. Mary's Seminary, 6616 

Beechmont Avenue, Cincinnati, OH 45230. The service will be led by Fr. 

Anthony Stephens, CPM, a member of the faculty. A setting of the Stabat 

Mater by Emanuele d'Astorga for choir, soloists, and strings will be sung 

by the Athenaeum Chorale. The public is invited to attend. All are wel-

come. 

Mount St. Maryôs Seminary in Cincinnati is hosting a welcome week-

end for men, college age or older, who want to learn about discernment 

and priesthood. The weekend takes place Friday through Saturday, March 

4-5. Attendees will spend the night at the seminary and participate in com-

munity liturgies as well as prayer, social time, and talks about discernment 

and seminary life. For information or to register, please call 513-421-3131 

extension 2890 or email vocations@catholiccincinnati.org. 

Experience the life of the Franciscan Daughters of Mary in Covington, 
KY. Share with the sisters' in their prayer life, daily responsibilities and 
pro-life mission. March 8-13, 2016. For more information, visit 
www.fdofmary.org or call 859-491-3899. Register before March 6; there 
is limited space available. 

You will Find Something on the Radio: a Journey of Faith Through 

Music! is a joyful and interactive ñJourney of Faith,ò hearing God 

speak through everyday songs, given by the inspiring and innovative Fr. 

Michael Hennigen on Sunday, March 6 at 7:00 p.m. at St. Catherine of 

Siena in Ft. Thomas, KY. Please bring the entire family and re-charge 

your joy! Doors open at 6:00 p.m. No tickets required; a free-will offering 

will be taken. For information, call (859) 441-3438 or (859) 441-1069. 

If you and your spouse are celebrating your 25th, 50th, or 60th wedding 

anniversary in 2016, please let us know by calling the office. We 

would like to celebrate and honor you during this great event. 

We will have Adoration and Stations of the Cross followed by Bene-

diction this Wednesday, March 2. Adoration will begin following the 

12:10 p.m. Mass and will continue until the Stations of the Cross, 

which begin at 7:00 p.m. It is very important to have people in the 

church continuously during this time. If you would like to volunteer to 

remain in the church for one-hour increments, please see the sign up 

sheet in the back of church.  

óFor three years now I have come in 
search of fruit on this fig tree but 
have found none. So cut it down. 
Why should it exhaust the soil?ô He 
said to him in reply, óSir, leave it for 
this year also, and I shall cultivate 
the ground around it and fertilize it; it 
may bear fruit in the future. If not you 

can cut it down.ôò Luke 13:7-9 




